
9/25/2013 

AYER ENGINE #4   

OUT FOR REHABILITATION 

 

 

Ayer Engine #4 a 1993 Emergency One Pumper was sent to Greenwood Fire Apparatus in North Attleboro for 

a makeover. The vehicle will receive an extensive work over including updates to the lighting, seating, brakes, 

springs, tires, and the electrical system. The vehicle will be completely stripped and repainted.  Article #19 of 

the ATM authorized the spending for this project. The Fire Department would like to thank the residents for 

the support of this project. This update should increase the useful life of the vehicle for at least another 10 

years. Below are a couple of pictures taken the day the truck left for its makeover.  The project should be 

completed around January 1, 2014. 

Robert J. Pedrazzi 

Fire Chief 

 


